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I support this bill. I think it’s the only way we will have honest fair elections. It only 

makes sense to show your identity before you participate in an election. How else do 

you keep people with voting rights out of the the mix. Nothing more I’ve ever wanted 

to do my whole life then walk in to a voting booth and vote!! 


